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Pursuant to ARS §38-431.02, notice is hereby given to members of the HFD Governing Board and to 

the public that the Governing Board will be postponing the Regular Meeting of Wednesday, July 17, 

2024 at 5:30 PM. It is now scheduled for Wednesday, July 31, 2024 at 5:30 PM in the Training 

Room of Station 21, 80 S. Walters Lane, Star Valley, AZ 85541. Members of the Fire Board and legal 

counsel may attend either in person or by telephone conference call. 

 

~ NOTICE OF POSTING ~ 

 

HELLSGATE FIRE DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

POSTPONEMENT NOTICE 

 

The regularly scheduled board meeting of Wednesday, July 17, 2024 will be postponed. It is now 

scheduled for Wednesday, July 31, 2024 at 5:30 PM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Angie Lecher, On behalf and with Permission of Board Clerk, Deb Bain 

Deb Bain, Clerk of the Board 

 

HFD Training Room is accessible to the handicapped. In compliance with Americans with 

Disabilities Act, those with special needs, such as large print or other reasonable accommodations, 

may request them by calling (928)474-3835 at least 24 hours before the meeting. 

 

A copy of the supplemental agenda materials provided to the Board Members (with exception of 

materials relating to executive sessions) is available for public inspection at the Districts 

Administrative Office at least 24 hours prior to the meeting. Call (928)474-3835 to set an 

appointment to accommodate inspection. 

 

Posted by:     Angie Lecher  Date:     6/27/2024  Time:    5:00 PM 


